
 

Friday 5th July  2024 
Contact: 01525 372188  Email: office@pulfordschool.org 

Parent Update 

Monday 15th 
July 

9.15am YR & KS1 Sports and awards 
  

  1.45pm KS2 Sports inc. Dr Bolton Race and awards 
  

      

Wednesday 
17th July 

10am Pre-School, YR & KS1 End of Year Celebration Service at All Saints 
  

      

Friday 19th 
July 

11.45am Pre-School finishes (No lunch session) 
 

  11.45am KS2 End of Year Celebration Service at All Saints 
  

  12 noon YR & KS1 lunch 
  

  1pm YR – Y4 dismissed to parents.  Please collect from your usual gate. 
Have a great summer everyone! 
  

  1.10pm Y4 Leavers Families – picnic on field 
  

  3.30pm Y4 Picnic finishes. 
  

Teddy Bear Picnic - Thursday 11th July 2024  
Please bring a named teddy to our Teddy Bears picnic on the 11th. We 

hope to all be eating outside that day. 

If your child normally has a school dinner, they will automatically re-

ceive a range of picnic treats for their lunch along with a dessert and 

piece of fruit. If your child usually had a packed lunch from home, but 

would like to try one of Mrs Ayling’s picnic lunches at a cost of £2.50 

please email Mrs Nicholls at the office no later than 12 noon on 

Monday 1st July 2024. 

 

It is with great pride we can share the news that for the second year running we have been 
awarded The Eco Schools award. We have even managed to top last year’s efforts and have  
received a distinction!  

 
This is an amazing nod to all the things we are achieving as a school community.  From litter 
picking and closing doors to keep heat in, to recycling paper and coffee pods.   
 
The recent planting of sapling trees has been a huge success and many of them are thriving 
under the love and care of the pupils.   
 
Thank you for doing your bit at home too.  From buying pre loved clothing to using refillable 
cups and bottles.  It all helps.   
 
Many thanks for supporting us as we strive to protect our beautiful earth. 

Mrs Youngs (Beech Teacher/Eco Lead) and the Staff Team 


